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Web Announcement 61 
Dental Claims Paid Without Proper Prior Authorization: 
Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up dental claims submitted January through May 
2005 without required Prior Authorization (PA) noted on the claims were paid 
inappropriately.  Those claims that should not have paid will be voided.   

Providers can expect to see results of the void on the Remittance Advice (RA) dated 
08/26/05.  Edit Code 1052 (Service Limits Exceeded, Not Authorized) will appear on the 
RA as explanation of the void.   

Once the void occurs, providers who feel their claims have been voided inappropriately 
may resubmit the claims with the PA number entered on the Dental (ADA) Claim Form. 


